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CLASS NOTICES

Reading
Children take part in reading sessions and activities in school. 
We ask that you read at home with your child everyday. 
Please bring your child’s reading book in on a Wednesday so 
they can select a new book to take home. 

PE
PE will take place on a Tuesday. Children can come to school in 
their kit on PE days.  We currently do PE inside in the hall but 
as the weather begins to improve we may start to do PE 
outside, so please bear this in mind when choosing your PE kit 
for the day.

Homework
If your child would like to share anything from home that they 
have done then please post this to Tapestry and we will share 
this in class. Later this half term, a weekly ‘cut up sentence’ 
will be sent home with your child as part of their home reading. 
These can be posted on Tapestry or brought back in to school.

Note
Please continue to check Tapestry daily for any posts about 
your child’s learning. There are regular weekly updates about 
what your child is learning in school.

Please ensure your child brings in a water bottle everyday 
and a hat, gloves and scarf in the cold weather. 



ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING

CLL This half term we are continuing to 
focus on using our phonics to write 
words. We will also be looking at how to 
structure a simple sentence and write 
them independently. We will be writing 
some facts about people who help us and 
information that we have found out 
about them.

In phonics, we will continue to learn new 
sounds within phase 3 and apply these to 
our reading and writing. 

Maths In Maths this half term, we will be 
exploring numbers to 5. We will be 
comparing numbers to 5 and looking at 
the composition of 4 and  5. We will do 
this through lots of practical activities 
in both the indoor and outdoor 
classroom. 
We will also compare mass and begin to 
explore capacity. 
Towards the end of half term, we will 
learn about length and height using 
non-standard measures. 

Forest 
School

Children will continue to have a 
fortnightly ‘Forest School’ session.  
This half term we will be focusing on 
seasonal changes - looking at Winter and 
how this compares to other seasons. 

    UTW We will be exploring different 
occupations within our community. We will 
also be looking at maps and where we can 
find some of our local services e.g. 
doctors, dentist, library etc. We will then 
create our own maps. 

EAD We have a new hospital role play area in 
the classroom where children are acting 
out the role of paramedics, doctors, 
nurses and patients. 

P.E. Children will develop their basic 
gymnastic skills. Children will explore 
basic movements, creating shapes, 
balances, jumps and begin to develop 
rocking and rolling. They will show an 
awareness of space and how to use it 
safely and perform basic skills on both 
floor and apparatus.


